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From: Linda Owen 
Sent: 15 November 2021 09:14
To: Local Plan
Subject: Local plan for South Warrington

Dear sir, 
I am emailing to complain about the plans put forward by the council for South Warrington. 
 
As with many other residents my issues are 
Loss of green belt land, 
Lack of the local need for this type of housing in this area, 
Lack of road infrastructure and the increased volume of traffic on already busy roads, 
Lack of local amenities, 
Lack of school places, doctors, dentists etc 
 
I have walked over this area for the last thirty years with my dogs. On my walks on footpaths going through 
this area I have seen roe deer, hares, rabbits, squirrels, foxes, buzzards, sparrow hawks, kingfishers, bats and 
numerous small birds, amphibians and insects. By building these developments the nature movements of the 
wildlife will be lost and the diversity of the natural world will be lost.  
 
Also affecting wildlife will be the removal of old trees, bushes and grassland which support a huge 
biosphere of wildlife. 
 
I include in this complaint the Thelwall Heyes plan which I thought had been settled years ago after a 
previous plan went to ministerial level and was abandoned. 
 
Regards 
Linda and John Owen 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 




